OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL

SRISATHYA SAI COLLEGE FOR WOMEN, BHUBANESWAR

NOTICE
No: \ GG (l\‘\ Date: | \ \Oq\w“\

It is hereby informed that the Dept. of History through Internal Quality Assurance Cell
(IQAC) going to organize a seminar entitled “Recent Discovered Archaeological sites in
Odisha: A historical Perspective” on 25% September 2024 from 11 AM in Library Reading
Room. Dr. Anam Behera Assistant Professor (coordinator) Department of Ancient Indian
History Culture & Archaeology is invited to grace the occasion as the resource person. So, all the
teaching staffs and students are hereby informed to attend the seminar., ~ N\ O:/(\‘\/
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